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GrangerTaylor

Comment made on behalf of Bloomsbury CAAC.

The attachment of a gas pipe onto one of the shopfront pilasters is completely unacceptable and we think 

probably illegal from the point of view of gas safety. 

Even if not an original Georgian shopfront, this has good proportions and detailing.
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